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High School Spirit 
Challenge

Gr. 9 - 12 students will 
be participating in a 
High School Spirit 

Challenge throughout 
the month of 

December to try and 
win lunch for their 
team in January!

Check inside the 
newsletter for the 

calendar of events.

Hockey Academy

Tuesday 
Gr. 5 & 6 12:45 - 1:45 

Gr. 7, 8 & 9 1:45 - 
2:45 

Thursday 
Gr. 1 & 2 12:45 - 1:45 
Gr. 3 & 4 1:45 - 2:45 

December 2022Dec 1 Hot Dog Day (Gr. 1 - 8)
Ski/Snowboard Club Registration Opens

Dec 2 Mom’s Pantry Order Pickup (3-5 p.m. HS Foods Lab)

Dec 5 Hot Lunch - Soft Taco

Dec 6 Elder Visit

Dec 5 - 9 January Hot Lunch Available to Order

Dec 7 Gr. 6 & 9 Immunizations
Booster Juice Day

Dec 8 Subway Day

Dec 9 No School for Students

Dec 12 Hot Lunch - PIzza Buns

Dec 12 - 16 Candy Grams for Sale for .50 cents at noon

Dec 15 Christmas Hat Day
Hot Dog Day
Ski/Snowboard Club Registration Deadline

Dec 16 Ugly Christmas Sweater Day
Popcorn Day

Dec 19 Hot Lunch - Cheeseburger Pie

Dec 20 Christmas PJ Day
Elder Visit

Dec 21 Jr./Sr. Pizza Day
Christmas Concert - Student Performance @ 1 p.m.
Christmas Concert - Public Performance @ 6:30 p.m

Dec 22 Elementary Pizza Day
Gr. 7 - 12 Christmas Activity Day
Gr. 1 - 6 Movie in the Gym

Dec 23 - Jan 6 Christmas Break

Jan 9, 2023 Welcome Back Students!

Important Dates

mailto:bentley@wolfcreek.ab.ca


Bentley School Gives Back
Each year, in the Spirit of Christmas, Bentley School staff and students join 
together to fundraise for Gifts for Grandparents and families in need through our 
annual Families in Need Raffle at the Christmas Concert. Funds raised are used 
at Christmas and throughout the year to support families with essential gift cards 
for gas and groceries, hot lunches through the school, etc. 

Gifts for Grandparents Toonie Drive

We are, once again partnering with Earthy Accents to provide Christmas 
arrangements to the Care Centre, Oxford Court and Westview Apartments in 
Bentley. Toonie Collection bins will be in each classroom as well as The Drop. 
Toonies will be accepted until Friday, December 16. 

Families in Need Raffle

Bentley School will be collecting gifts or gift cards for each division according to 
the themes below and raffling them off at our annual Christmas Concert on 
Wednesday, December 21 at 6:30 p.m. in the High School. Donations will be 
accepted until Friday, December 16. Teachers will be reaching out to parents with 
ideas on how they can help fill baskets or the gift card tree. 

 

Tickets for the raffle will be 1 for $5 or 5 for $20 and available for purchase the 
night of the concert. All proceeds will support families in need in our school 
community not only at Christmas but throughout the year as well. 

K - Grade 3 

Family Night 
Basket

Grade 7 - 8

Death by 
Chocolate Basket

Grade 4  - 6

Gift Card Tree
Grade 9 -12  

Home for the 
Holidays Basket







Elementary and Junior High Christmas Spirit Days!



Rider of the Month

Congratulations to:

Alex Moore – Gr 10 – Bus 
Bentley 4

Tucker Vert – Gr. 11 – Bus 
Bentley 4

Wacey Smith – Gr. 11 – 
Bus Bentley 4

6” Sub Sponsored by 
Subway

The Blessing Pantry 
would like to say a 
special "Thank You" to 
everyone who supported 
the "We scare hunger 
campaign". We are very 
thankful for your 
continued support!  This 
food helps so many 
families in our community 
during the holidays and 
into the New Year. 



Ski/Snowboard Club 2022 - 2023
Interested students in Gr 1-12 have the option of participating in a 
Ski/Snowboard Club between Bentley School and Canyon Ski Hill in Red Deer. 
For full program details including dates, costs, etc. please click the link to read 
the information package. Registration opens December 1. Sign-up via the 
PowerSchool and Online Payments Parent Portal under the student fees tab by 
Thursday, December 15.

Mom’s Pantry Order Pick-up
Thank you for supporting the Bentley School Mom’s Pantry Fundraiser. Orders 
will be available for pickup in the High School Food Studies Lab on Friday, 
December 2, 2022 from 3-5 p.m. All orders are delivered frozen. There is no 
freezer space available for storage if you are unable pick your order up, 
please make arrangements to have someone pick up your order on your behalf. 

Thank you,

Bentley School Chest Society

One World Drumming Residency
Bentley School is pleased to be hosting the The One World Drum Co. for a one 
week music residency January 16 - 20 for students in Gr. 1 - 8. The One World 
Drum Co. is committed to sharing the rich and incredible culture of West African 
drumming with students of all ages. They offer age-appropriate programming 
that will engage students and expand their cultural awareness in a fun and 
enlivening way with a residency that supports our school culture, curriculum  
and community atmosphere. Watch for more information in January!

https://bentley.wolfcreek.ab.ca/download/404733


Hot Dog Volunteers Needed
We are looking for more volunteers to help cook hot dogs in the New Year. If you 
can help out, please sign up here. We wouldn’t be able to offer this lunch option 
without the support of our volunteers!

December Hot Lunch Dates
Did you know you can see all the dates for hot lunches on the Bentley School 
calendar? Some of the online hot lunch may have displayed incorrect dates when 
you signed up or sometimes things pop up and days need to be moved. You can 
view all the correct dates on the school calendar.  You can even print the calendar 
from ‘Print Month’ link and put it on your fridge or download dates directly to your 
iphone or google calendar using the ‘Download to iCal’ and ‘Add to Google 
Calendar’ links. Check it out!

New Subway Form
Parents, please note that from now on, there is only Subway order form for 
regular and gluten free subs. We are still able to offer the same gluten free 
options! It's just condensed into one easy to complete form.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e45a8ad2aa3f9c61-hotdog
https://bentley.wolfcreek.ab.ca/calendar
https://bentley.wolfcreek.ab.ca/calendar


Routine School Immunization
Public Health requires parental consent before providing any immunization to 
children in schools. Consents signed during one school year may be used until 
the immunization and/or immunization series is complete, as long as the 
consent has not been withdrawn. Interruptions in the delivery of routine school 
immunizations due to the pandemic have made catch-up immunizations in 
many schools a necessity, therefore Public Health teams may be immunizing 
students using consents obtained in previous years. 

Grade 1 - Immunizations records will be reviewed, and immunizations offered to 
students who are not up to date according to current recommendations. 

Grade 6 - Hepatitis B Vaccine (HBV) and Human Papillomavirus Vaccine (HPV) 
are offered and recommended for all Grade 6 students. Immunizations records 
will be reviewed, and immunizations offered to students who are not up to date 
according to current recommendations. 

Grade 9 - A booster dose of diphtheria, tetanus, pertussis (dTap) vaccine and 
one dose of meningococcal conjugate vaccine is offered and recommended for 
all Grade 9 students. Immunizations records will be reviewed, and 
immunizations offered to students who are not up to date according to current 
recommendations. 

Other Grades - There are many students who have not had their immunization 
records reviews in the past 3 years and this review will be complete during the 
2022-2023 school year. Immunizations for students who require vaccines will be 
offered throughout the school year to decrease the risk of vaccine preventable 
diseases. 



Book Fair Thank You!
Thank to everyone that supported the Scholastic Book Fair in November! With 
your support we were able to purchase over $2000 worth of new books for our 
school library. The students are excited to get their hands on them. 
Congratulations to Emberlyn Yurystowski and her teacher Mrs. Kimmel’s grade 
5/6 class for winning $25 worth of books each. Special thank you to our 
leadership students for helping to run the book fair. We couldn’t do it without their 
help!

Remembrance Day Service
Thank you to Mrs. Crawford, Miss Bertin and all staff who assisted with organizing 
and contributing to the Remembrance Day Service in November. Special thanks 
to our students for their magnificent artwork, leadership students for set-up, 
Ryanne Lesyk  for creating the programs, Jason Hazlett for his moving tribute to 
the Queen and prisoners of war, Max & Gracie for acting as MC, Ashley Law for 
her musical contributions, the Bentley School choir for their beautiful performance, 
the wreath layers & special guests along with parents and community members in 
attendance. It was a beautiful service and tribute to our soldiers past and present. 



Remembrance Day Highlights



National Jersey Day

Western Day
November Highlights!

Pep Rally













ATHF U13 Team Handball Registration
Students interested in joining the ATHF handball league will play:

● January 15 - Red Deer
● February 4 - Red Deer
● February 12 - Edmonton
● March 11 - Red Deer
● March 19 - Finals in Edmonton

On each of the first four play dates, it is a tournament style day where teams will play 
3 times each date. The number of games played for the finals depends on the 
number of teams, but it is likely 2-3 games as well. 



Community News!



FCSS in Lacombe is in partnership with 
Bentley Community Services that has a 
number of resources for families to 
access including: 
 

● New Coats for Kids
● Fill a Fridge
● Santa’s Anonymous

More information and application forms 
can be found on their website at: 
www.lacombefcss.net  or contact Barb 
Carson at community@townofbentley.ca.

Community News!

http://www.lacombefcss.net/

